
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 9th May 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Aurora, Archie, Charlie B and Eliza P  
who had birthdays this week! 

Congratulations to this week’s Award 
winners, who are: 
 
Owen, Nancy, Enid, Ralph 

• 12th May: Year 6 SATs week 

• 16th May: 2:30pm - End of SATs family picnic  

• 16th May: 2:30pm – Clothing Sale 

• 23rd May: 3:30pm - Enterprise Fair 

• 23rd May: Break up for half-term   

• 2nd June: Return to school  

• 4th June: 4pm - Shropshire Sings 

• 11th-13th June: Owl Class Pioneer Residential 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We’ve had a fantastic week at Lower Heath, and I’d like to start by sharing our appreciation for the lovely visit from Lesley 
Montgomery, our SIAMS inspector. A huge thank you to the parents who took the time to speak with her—she extends her 
gratitude for the warm welcome and openness she experienced. The children spoke beautifully about why they love Lower 
Heath and how lucky they feel to be part of our school family. Once the report results are available, we will share them with 
you, but for now, we can all feel pleased with the positive experience we had. 
 
Looking ahead, next week is SATs week for our Year 6 pupils. We want to wish them all the very best as they take on this 
challenge. However, it’s important to remember that SATs are just one aspect of primary education. You are more than just a 
test result—your kindness, resilience and hard work shine through every day, and that is what people will remember about you. 
These qualities define you far more than any score ever could. 
 
To our Year 6s: we know you will give it your all next week, and that is all we ask. Approach each day with confidence, knowing 
that you have worked hard and are ready. No matter the outcome, you will make us—and yourselves—proud. 
 
To celebrate the end of SATs, we look forward to welcoming you to our picnic on Friday 16th from 2:30pm. EVERYONE is 
welcome – not just parents of year 6 children. It’s another wonderful opportunity to relax and enjoy time together. Alongside 
this, our One Voice children will hold their clothing sale, and we encourage you to come along and support their fantastic 
initiative. Thank you for all of your donations – there have been lots!  
 
Thank you to everyone for your continued support in making Lower Heath such a special place. We are grateful for                                            
our wonderful school community and the way we all come together to celebrate and encourage one another. 
 
Wishing you all a restful weekend, 
 

Easyfundraising 
QR code 

 

 

Please remember 

to do any online 

shopping through 

the 

Easyfundraising 

app. Scan this QR 

code to set it up. 

Donations will 

come to Lower 

Heath school at 

NO COST to you! 

The following children will be sharing their Speak and Shine performances in the summer term: 
 
 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

WORSHIP 

Summer 1 half term, we will be focussing on our Christian Value of LOVE.  
 
Our Bible story linked to this value is ‘The Lost Sheep’. Follow this link to hear the story read                         
beautifully by Eli: The Lost Sheep 
 
The Christian value of LOVE teaches our children the importance of caring for and seeking out those who 

are lost or in need, just as the shepherd in The Lost Sheep story searches to find the one sheep who has 

been lost from his flock. This story illustrates that every individual is valuable and deserving of love and 

compassion. 

• 27th June: 3:30 – summer fair and art 
exhibition 

• 30th June: Sports Day – am: Robin and 
Skylark, pm: Kingfisher and Owl classes 

• 1st July: 1:30-3:30 – Hummingbird Sports 
Day 

• 10th July: Kingfisher trip to Weston Park 

• 17th July: Parent transition meetings 

• 21st July: Year 6 Leavers Trip 

• 23rd July: Leavers Assembly 

• 23rd July: Sleepover 

• 24th July: Break up for Summer holidays 

 

https://lowerheath.co.uk/our-bible-stories/

